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Earlier this year I was nominated for the president’s position at Northern Kentucky University.   
After nine years as president at Ferris, this seems a reasonable time to consider whether I should 
seek to remain at Ferris for the remainder of my career, which has been my intent and one to 
which I have devoted my time and energies.   After an initial visit to NKU I have accepted their 
invitation to interview on campus so they can learn more about me and I can learn more about 
them.  
 
If you are a reader of the university-wide messages I send, you know how much I value Ferris as a 
truly unique institution of higher learning.   I am very proud of the many things you have 
accomplished and remain dedicated to Ferris State University and its future, which I believe is 
ascending and bright. 
 
I very much appreciate your understanding as Patsy and I explore a situation that we did not until 
very recently anticipate.  Whatever the outcome of this current situation, our strength as a 
community that works together for the benefit of our students will serve us in the best possible 
way.  Thank you for your patience during this time. 
 
Dave Eisler 
 


